
Meeting Minutes       November 22, 2022 

 

 

Robert Weiss called meeting to order and proceeded in introducing & 

welcoming Mr. David Chinnis, our district county councilman to enlighten  

as best he could of the work being done in our Subdivision by AT&T to lay 

cable fiber optics, available in the future. 

He said that our front yards will not be disturbed and that all digging will be 

minimal and only on county right of way between sidewalk and street. No 

connector boxes used in the past in other subdivisions will be used in ours, 

(since all utility lines are supposed to be in back easements according to our 

BCA Rules. If you have further concerns, call ATT&T. 

Other questions concerned the work being done on Berlin Expressway. 

Mediums installed in Oakbrook and other projects. 

 

Robert Weiss was the lone officer in attendance but Clay Rogers nominee 

for Vice-President and Cleo McKenzie for Secretary and newsletter were in 

attendance and are declared in the December meeting voting. 

Maryann Weiss of Beautification was also in attendance. 

 

Mr. Weiss announced Dori lovell had tendered her resignation as Treasurer 

due to personal decisions, work overload, etc. Mr. Weiss immediately made 

the decision to attain a reliable treasurer and contracted with Dorchester Real 

Estate to assume full duties as our property manager so that the business of 

The BCA could continue. 

 

A boatload of work is facing us and we ask for your patience, cooperation 

and help in keeping Briarwood the home we are proud of and love to call 

home. 

 

The Briarwood Newsletter is being renewed and will be delivered to your 

door as was done in previous years and will be posted on the Briarwood 

website. Let Cleo know any thoughts you have. Not everyone is on 

Facebook or wants to be. 

 

 After much random discussion at large, meeting was adjourned.  

 

Minutes recorded by Cleo Mckenzie 

 

 



 

 

 


